
 

 
 

END OF TERM ONE  

THURSDAY  

MARCH 29  

3PM  

 

TERM TWO  

COMMENCES  

TUESDAY APRIL 17  

 

ANZAC DAY  

LITURGY  

PLEASE NOTE 

CHANGE OF DATE  

MONDAY APRIL 23  

@ 2pm  

 

GALA DAY  

CATCH UP DAY  

TUESDAY APRIL 24  

YEARS 5 & 6  

March 27 2018 

BAYSIDE SWIMMING CARNIVAL 

I would like to congratulate the students who participated in last Fridayôs swimming carnival 
competing against all the catholic schools in the Redlands and Manly and Wynnum.  We had a team 
of over 50 students participate in a range of events and they all were terrific competitors and 
representatives of St Anthonyôs school. I would like to acknowledge Mr Brendan Marrinan our HPE 
Teacher for his organising of our team and for coordinating them on the day.  
 

ANZAC DAY DAWN SERVICE  
I would like to invite students and families to attend the Dawn Service 
on Wednesday April 25th at the Cleveland Cenotaph beginning 
at 5:15am.  The Service is held opposite to the RSL, 8 Passage Street, 
Cleveland.  As this ceremony is a very significant part of Australiaôs history,    
I would like to request as many students as possible to represent St Anthonyôs 
School at this service beginning at 5:15am at the Cleveland Cenotaph. Many of our school staff will 
be attending and I would ask that students who are able to attend to wear their formal school 
uniform (Prep students can wear their normal sports uniform).   
 

I will establish a meeting spot for our students and families and will communicate this in the Week 1 
newsletter of Term 2.  Last year there was a considerably large crowd and it was difficult to meet in a 
good position.  I would suggest that you arrive quite early if possible.  I will be there from 4:15am.  
    

DONATIONS OF SCHOOL DESKS FROM ST ANTHONYôS          
TO PNG 

Over the last few years our school has donated school desks and furniture to 
the Rotary Club of the Redlands.  This school furniture is then shipped to 
schools in PNG.  Here are some recent photos of where the desks are now 
used by students at Walindi Primary School PNG.  It is wonderful to see 
these donations making a small difference across schools in PNG.   

 

 

 

EASTER 

Easter commemorates the resurrection (return to life) of Jesus Christ following his death by 
crucifixion. It is the most significant event of the Catholic calendar.  Easter celebrates the promise of 
life in the face of death. It is also a time for thinking about suffering, injustice and hardship.       
During Good Friday services Christians meditate on Jesus' suffering and on his words spoken from 
the cross: 'Father, forgive them; for they do not know what they are doing.' (New International 
Version, Luke 23: 34). When you are celebrating  the Easter season in the coming weeks please 
consider attending some of the church liturgies which will reinforce the teaching and learning in this 
area here at school. 
  
May the blessings of the Easter season be with you and your family during the school holiday 
period.  I sincerely hope that you are able to take some time together and remember the many 
blessings that we have in our lives, thanks to the sacrifice that Jesus made for us thousands of years 
ago!  I look forward to seeing you all again at the commencement of Term 2 Tuesday 17th April.   
 

 

 

                         Martyn Savage - Principal 

http://www.cultureandrecreation.gov.au/cgi-bin/goto.pl?cr_pg=http://www.biblegateway.com/passage/?search=Luke%2023:34;%26version=31;


 
HOME READING AND SSP INFORMATION SESSIONS 

Earlier this term two information sessions about home reading were held in the library. We will be conducting these sessions again early 
next term. These sessions will also focus on SSP, and the approach that we take towards phonics and whole language development. 
 

The sessions will be mainly targeted at Prep families. However, any families, particularly in the Early years are welcome. 

 

The details of the sessions are: 

Date - Thursday 19 April 

Times - 3.15pm-4.15pm & 5:45pm-5:45pm 

Venue: Prep classrooms 

 

NAPLAN 2018 

Next Term in Week 5 the Year 3 and Year 5 students will engage with NAPLAN. Information has been provided in previous newsletters 
about NAPLAN, and an email has been sent to families of the Year 3 and Year 5 students. Students in both year levels are currently 
engaging in NAPLAN preparation, particularly as we are a NAPLAN online school. The dates with which we conduct NAPLAN are 
different from paper test schools, and will vary from other NAPLAN online schools. 

 

The dates for the assessments at St Anthony's are: 

 

 
 

The school will also engage in a School Readiness Test, which will focus on our technical set up for the NAPLAN assessments. This test 
will involve all Year 3 and Year 5 students sitting an Omnibus Test that contains a variety of Literacy and Numeracy questions, and will 
also allow students to further practice their NAPLAN assessment skills. This School Readiness Test will occur on Thursday 19 April, with 
Year 5 at 9am and Year 3 at 11.15am. 

 
 
  

              
            Mrs Olivia OôDonnell   
            Primary Learning Leader 

 
 
 

 
 
 

          

              

 

                      
                                                         

           
 

                      

 

                   

Tuesday 15 May Wednesday 16 May Thursday 17 May Friday 18 May 

Writing Reading and Comprehension Language Conventions Numeracy 

 

Year 5 Writing 
9:00am 

 

Year 3 Writing 
11:00am 

  

 

Year 3 Reading 
9:15am 

 

Year 5 Reading 
11:00am 

  

 

Year 5 Conventions of     
Language 
9:00am 

Year 3 Conventions of       
Language 
11:15am 

 

Year 3 Numeracy 
9:15am 

Year 5 Numeracy 
11:00am 
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          APRE NEWS - Mrs Kellie Jacobsen    

Dear Families, This week we have begun to recount the last days of Jesus. As a school we retell the events of Holy Week, a week that is 
most sacred in the Catholic tradition.  The Christian story has been retold for over 2000 years and still has relevance to us today. I would 
like to thank all students for their participation and the reverent way they presented the story of Palm Sunday and Last Supper. We con-
tinue with the Holy Week story for the rest of the week. Please see the timetable below and please join us if you can.   
 

 
 

Easter Reflection: Last Sunday we reflected on the story of Palm Sunday. Jesus travelled through the land of Israel, teaching and 
performing miracles. Jesus was a Jewish person who came to fulfil the Law. He came not to replace the Jewish Religion but to remind 
the Jewish people and the Gentiles (non- Jewish) of the message of Godôs love and the commandment to love others.  

In the Last Supper Jesus shared a meal with his friends. Many of us can relate to sharing meals with friends and enjoying each othersô 
company. In the Last Supper Jesus washes the feet of his disciples of a sign of service to all mankind. He calls us to serve all people   
especially the marginalised, poor and lonely within our society. 

The story of Jesusô death for all Christians gives us hope. Jesus suffered, was buried and rose again. The resurrection gives us hope and 
our faith enables us to know that we are truly loved by God as he sent his only Son to die for us on the cross. Although we donôt live in 
Jesusô time, we do live in times of turmoil where injustice, persecution and cruelty still occur. Many people who experience such things 
carry this cross. The cross is our burdens, our hurts and our failings. Jesus reassures us that he carries us through our darkest moments. 
The Resurrection makes the point that love does triumph over hatred, that peace triumphs over chaos and forgiveness triumphs over    
hatred.  

Project Compassion: This week we will conclude our project compassion fundraising. At the moment we have raised $1,851.45   
Easter raffle tickets are still on sale and they will finish on Thursday. These will be 50 cents a ticket. We will draw the Easter prizes on 
Thursday! Can all money in project compassion money boxes be brought in this week please.  

 Lord, the resurrection of Your Son 
 has given us new life and renewed hope. 
 Help us to live as new people        
 in pursuit of the Christian ideal. 
 Grant us wisdom to know what we must do, 
 the will to want to do it, 
 the courage to undertake it, 
 the perseverance to continue to do it, 
 and the strength to complete it. 
 (source: New Saint Joseph People's Prayer Book) 
 

 

Lastly, I would like to thank you for your contribution to Term 1. It has been fast and at times extremely hot. The students have all      
settled well with their new class teachers and classmates. Thank you for supporting the Religious Life of our school, living the Gospel 
and making a difference to the lives of others. I wish you all a relaxing, fun filled holiday. Have a blessed and Holy Easter and may God 
be with you always. 

                God Bless   Kellie  

 

 

        

Mass Times Time Celebration Church 

Thursday 29th March 7:30 Mass of the Lordôs 
Supper 

St. Anthonyôs 

Friday 30th March 8:30am Stations of the Cross Capalaba Uniting Church 

  3:00 pm Passion of the Lord St Lukeôs 

  4:00pm Reconciliation St Lukeôs 

Saturday 31st March 6:00pm Easter Vigil St. Anthonyôs 

Sunday 1st April 7:00am Easter Sunday St. Lukeôs 

  9:00 am Easter Sunday St Anthonyôs 
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Wednesday 28th March 
8:35am 

The Agony in the Garden and the 
Trial and Arrest 
(Between Yr 1 & Yr 2 rooms) 

Year 4 

Thursday 29th March 
8:35am  

Good Friday- The Crucifixion 
(The Hall) 

Year 6 

Thursday 29th March 
2:10pm 

The Resurrection 
(Undercover area) 

Year 5 
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LEARNING AND TEACHING NEWS 

 A WEEK IN THE LIFE OF PREP 

What a wonderful group of students we have in Prep!  They have learned so much and can talk about all the wonderful activities they are 

doing.  They are following our 5-star achievements and this has helped them to have a fantastic first term at school. 

Christopher:  We are learning our numbers from 1 to 10. 

We have to cut on the lines. 

Prep J:  We have a 5-star achievements tree.  We put a stamp 

on the tree when our teacher sees us doing one of the stars. 

Jai:  We have to write our name 3 times and colour how we 

are feeling.  I feel happy! 

Prep M:  We follow the directions our teacher tells us.  We 

point to our eyebrows.  We also have a special order when 

we line up and we are really good at doing it. 

Georgia and Indi:  In Motor Program, we have to throw the 

ball into the net until the whistle blows. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 


